
From: Toniola   
Sent: 17 February 2022 21:08 
To: Planning 
Subject: Objection 2022/0419/T 
 
It would be great loss to our neighbourhood to cut down this 100 year old tree 
when it is possible to reduce damage to the Egypt Exploration society building 
with use of tree surgeons and structural engineers. 
 
The EES have no problem rallying support from their patrons in endeavour to 
preserve historic and important Egyptian landmarks and artefacts. This tree is a 
landmark to this neighbourhood and the surrounding wildlife. Is it not in their 
own philosophy to treat this historical tree with the same graces, and find a 
solution to minimise damage without irreversible demolition? 
 
The protection of trees and green spaces in our area is imperative to London’s 
plans to make the city greener and reduce pollution. We owe it to the next 
generation to protect our city’s oxygen levels, animal habitats and natural 
beauty. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Antonia 
 
 


